
 

 

 

The Christian family of St Paul’s… moving forward together.      
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Friday 13th July 2018 
 
Headteacher news 
Thank you for the huge support at all of our sports days, It was great to see so many parents 
cheering all the children on.  
We have a very busy week ahead, preparing all our children for transition to the next step in their 
journey.  
All children have now received their reports. We are all very proud of every one of our children in 
the St. Paul’s family and the progress that they have made. Thank you for your continued support 
in helping us to provide the very best for our children.  
 
Year 6 
We are looking forward to welcoming our Year 6 parents to our leaver’s service in church on 
Wednesday 18th July 1.30pm. The children have prepared a special service for the year 6 children 
to say goodbye and wish them luck on their journey ahead. Parental warning – You may need 
tissues!  
 
Thank you! 
On behalf of the Governors and I, we would like to say a huge Thank you to the PTA for all their 
hard work and dedication in organising another successful end of year Disco. We really appreciate 
your time and support to run these events through the year which in turn benefit each and every 
single child in school. We would also like to thank members of the PTA who have been part of the 
team for many years. You truly have made a huge difference in the lives of our children and you 
will be sorely missed.  
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Dinner Money  
Due to rising costs, the cost of school dinners will increase from September to £2.30 per meal, 
£11.50 per week. This remains good value for money ensuring your child has a choice of well-
balanced meals each day. 
 
Parent Pay 
Please check your child’s reading bag on Monday for information regarding the Parent Pay system.  
 
Next week:  
Please can we have all school sports shirts returned as we have another busy week of sport and 
have lots that haven’t been returned yet. 
Polite reminder: When competing in sports, please can snacks not be sweets and/or chocolate. Ten 
minutes of extra energy followed by 30 minutes of no energy doesn’t help our players. Thank you. 
 
Building Learning Power Award 
 

 
Reflective Friday 

 

 

 
Amazing Acorns -                  
Super Sycamores –                   
Outstanding Alders  –                
Enchanted Elms -   
Marvellous Maples -  
Dazzling Elders –                  
Wonderful Willows –                  
Mighty Oaks - 

Learner of the Week 
Stanley & Alfie 
William M 
Matilda  
Sebastian  
Matilda  
Jack T 
Rory 
Kai 

BLP Award 
Tabitha & Alice 
Lottie 
Lexie 
--- 
--- 
--- 
--- 
--- 

Attendance 
92.1% 
99.7% 
96.9% 
98.6% 
97.5% 
98.5% 
93.1% 
97.2% 

              
Monday 16th July – Year 6 End of year performance 6.00pm - Please see class newsletters for further information 
Tuesday 17th July – 9:30am Mrs Spall’s music celebration (only parents of children taking lessons in school to                
attend) 
Wednesday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Service in church @ 1:30pm 
                                   Parents’ evening in the school hall (optional) 
Thursday 19th July – School closes for the summer @ 1:35pm 

Friday 20th July – INSET Day for staff 


